
December, 2011’s Employee of the Month  
 

The Employee of the Month for December is Isabel Reyna. Isabel has worked for Cedar 

Hill ISD for seven years, and is currently the crew leader for the Cedar Hill High School 
custodians, where she oversees the other custodians at the school to ensure everything 
gets completed. 

 
Ms. Reyna’s favorite part of her job is meeting new people and making sure that the 
teachers and any personnel who are having events have what they need.   

Ms. Reyna enjoys working with Mrs. Mariani and the staff at Cedar Hill High School. 
“The best way to describe Mrs. Mariani and all the staff at the high school is wonderful, 
warm and friendly.  Mark Bigham couldn’t have picked a better school for me!” 

About Isabel, Mrs. Mariani says, “She is a wonderful caring person.  She will go out of 

her way to help any of us at CHHS prepare for meetings, welcome visitors to our 
campus, and help find items we need each day.  She is careful to address any issues 
we might have with our building.  We have a very old campus that looks really good 

because of the great job Isabel and her staff does for us!” 

 When she’s not at work, Isabel enjoys spending time with her family and her two 
adorable grandchildren. “I also enjoy helping my son, a fire fighter at Station 35 in 

Dallas, with Toys for Kids.  I also deliver coats to the homeless in the Dallas streets.” 

Please congratulate this month’s Employee of the Month, Ms. Isabel Reyna. 
 


